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Next Week at a Glance 

Feb 19 - 23 
 

Date Activities and Events 

Monday, Feb 19th  Family Day (No School) 

Tuesday, Feb 20th  
Rize Basketball 3-4:30  

PAC General Meeting 6:45pm in the library 

Wednesday, Feb 21st  Grade 5 Basketball Practice 2:55-4:00 

Thursday, Feb 22nd  Feeding Futures 8:45am 

Friday, Feb 23rd  Pro-D Day (No School) 

 

New Information 
 

 

 

 
We participated in our annual “Orangearama” event 

today and had a great school-wide Assembly. Thank you 

to everyone for their participation as we had a sea of 

orange around the school. Thank you for your generous 

donations to B.C. Children’s Hospital Oncology 

Department. Your support is greatly appreciated. If you 

didn’t get a chance to make a donation it’s not too late. 

Once again, we send our great Cedar Drive community a 

heartfelt THANK YOU! 

 

Graedon’s Tribute Page - Donate Here 
 

https://www.dwul.io/
https://secure.bcchf.ca/SuperheroPages/main.cfm?Event=WOT&Member=18177


  

 

Feeding Futures Family Tips 
 

About Breakfast… 

Here are three things you can do to help your child have a better 

chance at eating breakfast…An important meal!  

Aim for an earlier bed-time to so they can wake up and have time 

to eat breakfast. 

Eat breakfast with your kids. Think outside the cereal box! Think 

protein, fruits, and vegetables, and think creatively! 

 

 

Messages from the PAC and Grade 5 Committee 
 
 

PJ’s With a Purpose 
On March 1st, join us in supporting West Coast Kids Cancer 
Foundation by wearing PJ’s and if you’d like, by bringing a toonie! 
Funds raised will support kids and families experiencing childhood 
cancer in BC. 
For more info on the cause, visit 
http://wckfoundation.ca/programs/pj-drive 
 

 
 
 
 

Cookie Fundraiser 
Thank you to Designer Cookies and all the folks who purchased Valentine 
cookies… we raised $261 for PAC! 
 
 
 
 

 
 

PAC Meeting 
Our next PAC General Meeting is coming up on Tuesday, February 
20 at 6:45. Babysitting is provided. This is a great chance to find out 
what’s going on in our Cedar Drive community! 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 
Dayna MacDonald 

http://wckfoundation.ca/programs/pj-drive

